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DATE:  August 15, 2024 
 
TO:  All Administrators  
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Sharon Jensen, Student Support Consultant 
McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness Consultant 

 
SUBJECT: Suicide Prevention & PBIS Funds Update 

 

Administrators, 

For the 2024-25 school year, funding for each school’s positive behavior plan has been 

renewed through the State’s E-cigarette and Nicotine Prevention Fund. As a reminder 

these funds can be used for the following purposes: 

• $1,000 of supply funds for your positive behavior plan 

• $3,000 for stipends for licensed staff who implement your positive behavior plan 

• Fill out this form to spend the available funds 

In addition to this, the State’s suicide prevention fund that has been previously 

allocated ($1000 per school) has NOT been renewed. These funds are not available 

for the 24-25 school year. Additional funds may become available through pending 

grants at which point schools will be notified.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10KoFEC-RG9BWI7UZk9286uu3HlSQh1aGjd5qKD61l3g/copy

